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May Newsletter

Upcoming Important Dates

Tuesday, May 10th PTO Meeting at 5 pm

Wednesday, May 11th Fourth Grade Track Meet

Friday, May 13th Boys Nite Out

Friday, May 13th Hall of Fame Field Trip for

Grades 1-4

Sunday, May 15th Spring Flower Sale Pick-Up,

2-6 pm

May 16-20 Field Day Week - by Grade Level

Tuesday, May 17th Fourth Grade Recognition at 7 pm

Tuesday, May 17th Kdg Field Trip to Akron Zoo

Wednesday, May 25th Last Day of School for

Kindergarten

Thursday, May 26th Kindergarten Screening for

2022-2023

Friday, May 27th Last Day of School!



Teacher Tailored Kit Sale

We had such great success last year using the

Teacher Tailored Supply Kit program for the first time,

that we will once again be offering this as an option for

purchasing your child's school supplies for the

2022-2023 school year!

This is a great way to get almost all of the school

supplies that your child will need, delivered right to the

school!  No long shopping trip to try to find the items on

your child's list!

Watch for more information that will be coming soon

on how to purchase a kit if you are interested!

Contact Information

Do you have a phone number or address

change?  If your contact information changes at

any point during the school year, please make this

change in Final Forms as soon as possible so that

our records are up to date.  The information that

you complete in Final Forms is what we use in order

to contact you if needed during the school day.

Our all call and mailing systems also pull your

information from the Final Forms information that

you have completed and is on file with the school

when we send out letters and automated phone

messages.  Need help with this?  Please let us know!



If your child is going

to be absent from school,

please call the school

office at 330-484-3924

or email our school

secretary Mrs. Essig at

Laurie.Essig@perrylocal.o

rg to report them off

from school for the day.

Upon your child's return

to school, please send a

note or a doctor's excuse

for their absence.

As of now, there will

be no outside visitors at

lunch this school year.

Breakfast and lunch prices

are as follows.  Due to

pandemic waivers,

breakfast and lunch school

meals are FREE for all

students for the

2021-2022 school year

Click here to see the

menus!

Just a reminder from

the head of our district

bus garage. There will be

NO bus passes during this

school year.  Students are

not allowed to go home

with other students using

our school buses.  Thank

you for your

understanding.

Care Team News

Bikes for the whole family!!  PHP Spring Bike

Giveaway is SATURDAY, MAY 28
TH

from 10:00 am -

3:00 pm at the McKinley Eagles – 5024 Monticello

Dr. NW and Perry Drive in the lower level.

Families must either reside in Perry or have

students enrolled in Perry Local Schools and must

meet the requirements for financial assistance

from PHP to be eligible for the bikes.  Please

register here: https://dsnp.co/PXo7tb

Linda Reed

Knapp and Lohr Family Support Specialist

330-478-6174   ext. 7089
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Hello Lohr families,

Once again it is hard to believe that the end of the

school year is upon us.  This has been a great year as we

have continued our efforts to return to a somewhat

“normal” school setting.  I would like to personally thank

each of you for your patience and understanding

throughout this journey.

This month I will have the opportunity to talk with all

4th graders about their transition to Pfeiffer.  The kids

will be able to ask questions and listen to a presentation

that will hopefully ease some of their worries about the

transition.

As for the other grade levels, May has been

designated career awareness month.  These lessons are

taught by the classroom teachers and students will be

presented information on many careers and the skills and

education needed to pursue the careers.  The following

material will be presented and discussed:

Grade 1: “Going to School is Your Job” DVD

Grade 2: “Making Good choices” DVD

Grade 3: “We Can Work Together” DVD

Grade 4: Transitioning to Pfeiffer

Thank you all again for a fantastic year and I hope

everyone has a safe and fun summer!

Sincerely,

Melissa Watkins

School Counselor

Lohr Elementary School

5300 Richville Dr SW

Navarre, OH 44662

330-484-3924


